
Call for Tender 
 

 

 

 
Call for Tender – Linen Supply 

 

Contracts 1st July 2019 – 30th June 2024 

 
Bairnsdale Regional Health Service is seeking to engage a Provider for the provision of 

Linen Services - linen items delivered/distributed to and collected from individual wards 

and departments by the Provider’s staff for a five-year period. 

 

For enquiries and/or a Tender Information, please contact Paul Taylor, General Service 

Manager on (03) 5150 3472 or paul.taylor@brhs.com.au  

 

Linen tender documents can also be downloaded from the Procurement page on the 

Bairnsdale Regional Health Service website.  www.brhs.com.au  

Or from Tenders Vic website https://www.tenders.vic.gov.au 

 

 

Tenders submissions close at 5:00pm 14th June 2019 

 
 

 

Approved by Chief Procurement officer: 

 

 

 

Date: 
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